

November 30, 2011

Chancellor Ron Wright
Delgado Community College
615 City Park Avenue
New Orleans, LA 70119

Dear Chancellor Wright:

Grambling State University (GSU) embraces the role that it plays in making sure transfer students from community colleges have a seamless transition into the university. We offer programs and services that support the success of transfer students. One service offered provides feedback to community colleges regarding the performance of their former students enrolled at GSU.

The purpose of this communication is to share data with you on the performance of student transfers during 2011 Spring semester who were previously students at your school. One former Delgado Community College (DCC) student enrolled at Grambling State University for the 2011 Spring semester. At the end of the Spring semester, the grade point average for this student was 2.92 on a 4.00 scale. The average grade point average for all incoming transfer students from community colleges was 2.83. This data shows that the DCC student is highly competitive with other transfer students.

Should you desire additional information regarding the performance of your transfer students, please let us know.

We look forward to receiving more of your graduates.

Sincerely

Frank G. Pogue, Ph.D.

Frankett don

President

FGP:ji

